
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Bayu Undan Pipeline – Update on Marker Buoys  

Notification 

Port Users are advised that DVO JV have removed one marker buoy from near the Bayu Undan 
pipeline in the vicinity of the DLNG facility.   

 

Date of activity:   15 October 2024 

Time of activity:  

Location of activity: 2 marker buoys remain in the vicinity of the DLNG facility adjacent to the 
Bayu Undan pipeline, in the below locations. 
 

 Latitude Longitude 
Buoy 1 12° 31.5967 S 130° 51.5936 E 
Buoy 2 12° 31.6007 S 130° 51.5806 E 

  

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

 

 

Description of Activity: Two marker buoys, yellow in colour, fitted with yellow FI lights are in 
position near the Bayu Udan pipeline in the vicinity of the DNLG facility.  

 

Conducted by: DVO JV 

Communication :  Radio  

                              Mobile   

Additional information DVO JV – Operational department contact details:  
Works Manager : +61 400 449 696 / +61 447 595 687  
 
 

 

Cancel this notice  on:   1st week of December 2024 (tentative end of operations)  
 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  

To Port Users Location Vicinity of Darwin LNG Facility 

Date of issue 15 October 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2024 - 096 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


